
Dear Elected Officials, 
 
To get to the point, stop the theft of private property! If you continue to restrict landlord rights, we will 
sell our properties which will reduce the supply of housing and create a bigger economic challenge and 
increase homelessness. It's well known that these economic shutdowns are unconstitutional.  Stop the 
abuse! 
 
Lisa McCarthy 
 
 
 
 


